

— DR. SCOTT & CASSIE— CAUDILL PRESIDENT & GENERAL DIRECTOR

Macedonia
WORLD BAPTIST
MISSIONS, Inc.

September 2022

Dear Friends,

Paul wrote to his friends at Philippi that had sent once and again to his necessity according to Philippians 1:3 and said, "I thank my God upon every remembrance of you." Every time the Lord brings you to our minds Cassie and I are so thankful. We count it a joy to labor with you to reach the world with the Gospel. Thank you very much for your faithful prayers and support.

We have certainly been busy since our last letter. In the month of June alone we not only hosted the second annual "Reach the World Youth Conference" here on our property, but we also hosted twenty five MWBM families for orientation as well. Each proved to be very special and productive. We rejoice over the precious young lady that was saved during the youth conference. Praise the Lord!

We also rejoice over two new families that have been approved by our Executive Board since our last letter. I hope you will get a chance to meet them personally as they prepare to hit the deputation trail. Brother Teddy Angel and his family will be going to plant churches in Colorado. Brother Duane Earwood and his family will be helping missionary families all over the world by getting involved in International Missionary Helps. Both of these families come to us highly recommended by their sending church and Pastor. Please be much in prayer for them as they begin to form the partnerships they will need with other churches of like faith to carry out the work God has called them to do.

Cassie and I also have a very special request. Between the work at the office and helping pastors and churches with missions Sundays and conferences, the miles have begun to add up on our van. At the first of next year we will probably need to get serious about finding another one with fewer miles. Would you please make this a matter of prayer? I assure you we desire no less than God's perfect will concerning this need. Our office has set up a "vehicle fund" for us, and as the Lord provides we are putting back as much money as we can. We believe with all of our hearts God will provide exactly what we need in His time. He always has, and we praise Him for it.

By the time you receive this letter, we will be getting ready for our Labourers Together Conference here at our international headquarters. God uses this conference to help us share the ministry of Macedonia World Baptist Missions with pastors. We are trusting the Lord for a great conference.



Because of your help and the Lord's faithfulness, Cassie and I are determined to continue by faith. We love and appreciate you all.

For the sake of souls,

Scott Caudill